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Dear Parent/Carer

We are very proud of our national football team for getting through to the final of
the European Championships, the first final since 1966!ll To celebrate this, regardless
of the result, we are inviting children to come to school on Monday dressed in red,
white, or sports kits. Please do not buy anything special.

School is open from 8.50am, but as some children may be tired, as long as they arrive

before 10.15am on Monday only, they will NOT receive a late mark. Enjoy the game!

Regards
Mrs Leigh



